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TO-GO BREAKFAST CLUB PROGRAM  
The Breakfast Club Program started on Tuesday, November 2nd. The school gym doors will be open on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 8:00-8:30am to welcome students who would like to pick up a 
pre-packaged food bag.  It will be in a to-go format to ensure that we comply with all health and safety 
guidelines.  Please see the attached poster. 
 
DECEMBER PAC MEETING – ALL PARENTS ARE WELCOME 
The next PAC (Parent Advisory Council) meeting is on Tuesday, December 7th @ 6:30pm.  This virtual 
meeting can be joined using the following link:  
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/65066910102?pwd=Q2FuQ1BDZ3NFT1BiTHVCaEU4amN1Zz09 
  
Meeting ID: 650 6691 0102 
Passcode: Vc91EiE& 
 
PARKING/DROP-OFF ZONE 
We are asking parents to respect the restrictions we have with our parking lot. All parents and students 
are encouraged to walk to and from school. Our parking lot is open in the morning for parents to drop off 
their children. The DROP-OFF zone is strictly intended to be drop-off only, parents MUST NOT leave their 
cars. If parents want to walk their child to class, they must park outside on the street. Please park in the 
neighbourhood and walk to the school to meet your child.  

 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR 2022-2023 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2022-2023 school year began on November 1st, 2021.  Kindergarten 
registration is open for any children that are born in 2017 and will be turning 5 in 2022.  Please visit the 
Richmond School District website for more information. 
 https://sd38.bc.ca/student-registration/kindergarten-registration 
 

INSIDE DAYS AND OUTSIDE DAYS 

The weather in Richmond can be unpredictable. At Cook School, all students go outside unless it is pouring 

rain or extremely cold. Students should dress for the weather each day, even if they are driven to school in 

a vehicle. On inside days, students will find quiet activities to do during their break times, and they must 

stay in their classes during this time. Please come dressed and prepared for the weather and having a 

change of clothes is a very good idea if your child tends to get wet on inclement days. 

 

STUDENT VACATIONS 
If you are planning on a family vacation before the end of this term, please fill out an Extended Leave Form, 
which can be found at the office.  Remember that the Richmond School Board only allows for 20 school 
days absence at one time to stay enrolled at our school. 

http://cook.sd38.bc.ca/
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/65066910102?pwd=Q2FuQ1BDZ3NFT1BiTHVCaEU4amN1Zz09
https://sd38.bc.ca/student-registration/kindergarten-registration


   SCHOOLCASH ONLINE UPDATE 
SchoolCash Online transactions involving myWallet continues to be low compared to historical usage, 
which is likely due to lower participation rates resulting from COVID 19. As a result, we are extending 
the planned retirement of myWallet as a payment option in SchoolCash Online and allowing users to 
continue making purchases or request refunds until January 2022. 
 
We will share an update in the near future, with additional information and dates.  
 

  UPCOMING DATES 
Nov. 22 - Professional Development Day – NO SCHOOL 
Nov. 25 - Sushi Day 
Dec. 17 - Last day of school before Winter Break 
Jan. 4 - First day of school after Winter Break 



 
 



 


